
Dear NAHMA Member, 
 
HUD’s Office of Multifamily Housing recently issued the following memo that provides clarification 
regarding the review and approval of a multifamily property owner’s Affirmative Fair Housing Marketing 
Plan (AFHMP). This memo supersedes a May, 2014 memo from the Office of Asset Management.  
 
To view this memo, please click here 
 
Scott McMillen 
Government Affairs Coordinator 
National Affordable Housing Management Association 
Phone: 703-504-9616 
Email: scott.mcmillen@nahma.org 

 
 


